@ Pearson

Hi Marion

Now that we have completed the move | would just like to thank you, Sandy and team for an incredible journey ! You guys and girls are just
something unheard of in the removal industry. Late nights long days and nothing was ever too big to do. Your patience in times of difficult
access due to ongoing construction was incredible to witness.

We have moved several times, using well established removal companies but NONE of them come close to your service and commitment.
Truly a gem of a company made by the people involved !

To Marion from day one you were the person saying you won't disappoint, even when | said that we were taking a risk giving a new found
remaoval company a shot of relocating the Pretoria campus. And you lived up to your promise with a hands-on approach of note. Thank you
for your determination and incredible work ethic !

We will never use anyone else again as you are our new removal partners !

Thank you for making this move a much easier one than anticipated !

Kind regards

Sitche Tol

Head of Operations (North)
Properties and Facilities
Pearson South Africa




